
Dear L.L.M. 

13, Norham Gardens, Oxford. 

3. I. 19. (Jan. 3rd) 

Yours of 19th here. I will ask the Trustees to send Fergu.son 

to you, & Stirling also will probably have a spare copy. 

sorry you could not get over. I was looking forward to seeing you, 

as your advice is badly needed. What an interesting Library you have 

described: unique in its way. 

Thanks for the Servetus notes. Do you mean the Conrad Gesner biblio-

graphy? I will 1 ook u:p the reference. Niy G. list is growing. The 

difficulty is to get the time - there are so many calls & we have had a 

constant stream of visitors. Billie Francis is working on Board in 

London & comes for the week ends. 

Yours ever, 

vf! Osler. 


	osl_cushing-fonds_P417-3-2-127-006

